
 

 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Traffic Disruption – 31-33 Church Street 

  The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, businesses 
and the general public of the following Traffic Disruption on 
Thursday December 1st, 2022, between the hours of 7:00 am 
to 4:00 pm for the purposes of a concrete pour. 

• Church street directly across from the general post 
office. 

• Diversion signs and barriers will be in place.  

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause.  

City Hall    Frederick Richardson 
28th November 2022   Assistant Superintendent 
   


